
SAVE THE DATE: 

THE FIRST ORDINARY SESSION OF THE STC SUB-COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORT 
OF THE STC ON TRANSPORT, INTERCONTINENTAL AND INTERREGIONAL 

INFRASTRUCTURE, ENERGY AND TOURISM (STC-TTIET) 
ADDIS ABABA, ETHIOPIA, 6TH – 8TH DECEMBER 2017 

 

The African Union is organizing the First Ordinary Session of the STC Sub-

Committee on Transport of the STC on Transport, Intercontinental and Interregional 

Infrastructure, Energy and Tourism (STC-TTIET), from 6 – 8 December, 2017 in 

Nouakchott, Mauritania. 

            The overall objective of the meeting of the Sub-Committee on Transport is to 

review the outcomes of the July 2017 AU Summit and adopt a mechanism for 

implementation, follow-up, monitoring and evaluation of the sub-sector action plans 

covering air, road, railway and Maritime transport. Being its first meeting, the STC Sub-

Committee on Transport will also designate its experts’ working groups and task teams in 

accordance with the Rules of Procedure of the STC-TTIIET. Finally, the meeting will adopt 

a mechanism for follow-up, monitoring and evaluation of the sub-sector action plans 

covering air, road, railway and maritime transport. 

The Meeting is composed of a 2-day meeting of experts and a Ministerial 

Session on the last day. The STC-TTIIET Sub-Committee Meeting on Transport will be 

attended by (1) Ministers of Transport from Member States; (2) Continental and 

Regional Organizations; (3) Transport Experts; (4) Development Partners; (5) academia 

and Civil Society organizations. 

More information on the logistic aspects and the format of the meeting will be 

communicated to you soon.  

For more information, please contact Mrs Martha Yitayew, E-mail: 

MarthaY@africa-union.org; Tel.: +251115182410; Fax: +251115182450. 

 

PLEASE DON’T MISS TO PARTICIPATE AND TO CONTRIBUTE TO THIS 

IMPORTANT MEETING 


